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Monday 17th October 2022
Dear Parents,

To fulfil our PE curriculum, Super Squirrels will start their block of swimming lessons on Friday 11th November.  In order to make the visit to the pool safe and effective, we ask the children to comply with the following.

· Have a one piece swimming costume for the girls and trunks (not shorts) for the boys.
· Two towels, one to dry with and one to stand on to avoid slipping.
· No Jewellery (including stud earrings).
· Swimming caps for boys and girls.
· A bag to put this kit in.


Goggles are not recommended but if your child has a medical reason to wear them please provide a written letter of consent to allow them to be worn. 

The swimming lessons will take place at Knypersley First School and they will be delivered by a specialist swimming teacher.   We will travel there and back by coach and there is no additional cost for this provision.

Yours Sincerely



[bookmark: _GoBack]Mrs Ashby 
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